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I support this ban on scrubbers in the beautiful Puget Sound. I have visited this beautiful section of
the Washington coast, traveling north to the waters of Alaska. Such a wealth of marine life, and
mating grounds and migration patterns, along with human habitation. I have cruised thru that area
also, and object to bilge dumping in ANY body of water, especially these eco-sensitive coastal
areas. The Cruise Industry must be permitted to foul our waters for their corporate growth. Tourists
can see the country without polluting and killing marine life, and the shorelines.


